Union Pacific
Resources

August 6, 1993

VIA TELECOPY 303/894-2109

State of Colorado RECEIVED

0il & Gas Conservation Commission
1580 Logan Street, Suite 380 AUG 12 1993
Denver, Colorado 80203-2281 gmu;UKaumnMNiUUMM~

ATTENTION: UIC - Mr. Ed DiMatteo

RE: SW/NE Sec 3-1N-68W
Weld County, Colorado

Gentlemen:

Union Pacific Resources Company (UPRC) has received notice from
Basin Operating Company that they have filed an application for
underground disposal into the Shannon and Sussex formation in the
referenced location.

UPRC is concerned that approval of the Futura Horse Village 41-3 #2
as an injection well may have adverse affect on the performance of
UPRC operated wells in four of the surrounding sections.

Mr. Steve Schmitz of Basin is out of the office until Monday,
August 9th, therefore we have been unable to further discuss the
proposed operation.

UPRC request approval of Basin’s underground disposal operations,
in the subject area, be with held until we have had the opportunity
to present our operational concerns to Mr. Steve Schmitz. I will
remain in contact with your office as to UPRC’s position on the
disposal operations subsequent to contact with Mr. Schmitz.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please
contact the undersigned at 817/877-7952.

Very truly yours,

UNI?9 PAC C _RESOURCES COMPANY

(:Té/ciéfé, k,gc“-zaff Omni A

s. Rachelle Montgomery
egulatory Analyst
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